Spivt¢ Resort Village of Shields

SHIELDS Come Home to the Lake Life

MAYOR'S MESSAGE:

SHIELDS NEWS - Christmas Edition
As | reflect on the past year, | am grateful to be part of

| this community and look forward to 2022 with
HAPPY

EaEty)s  enthusiasm and optimism. As | reflect upon the village's
—— accomplishments over my first 16 months as your
Mayor, | would like to thank some remarkable people
including: Village staff, volunteers and Council members
who have served with me over the past months. You are
%‘g making a positive and lasting contribution to the village
: and | feel fortunate to be serving with such a caring and
dedicated group of people. Thank you for your contribution of time and talents and for
taking care of our community. The year 2022 may bring more challenges; however, be
assured your council will continue to act in the best interest of the residents of Shields.
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May the spirit of this wonderful season be with you and your loved ones now and
throughout the holiday season. On behalf of Dave and myself, we wish all a Very Merry
Christmas and all the best in the New Year!

Angela Larson, Mayor
shieldsmayor@gmail.com

Merry Christmas to everyone
in our Village! Take time to visit
with your families this year
and enjoy the season. Well
see you out and about!

- Cam & Melissa
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Season's Greetings to everyone at Shields from Norman and the family and I. Shields is a very
diverse community and all of us celebrate or observe the holiday(s) in our own way. Our
family always celebrates Christmas Eve and New Years' as is part of our culture. The past
couple of years of Covid-19 have made gatherings challenging for families and communities,
but we have made it work. | personally look forward to seeing loved ones whether in person
or virtually for this season. We are blessed beyond belief and we pray for others in need. |
remind everyone that there are community groups that help those in need. If you are in need
or have extra, please contact them! With regard to the upcoming new year, | am cautiously
optimistic that we will be able to hold community gatherings and utilize technology to
communicate as efficiently as possible to residents. | offer my most sincere and profuse
THANK YOU to all of the volunteers in the community, with a special shout-out to the EMO
team | have the pleasure of working with as well as the communications experts that | consult
with as needed. Without volunteerism, the vast majority of community projects would not be
possible and our volunteers are very much appreciated!

- Lorna Ledoux

Wishing you a a merry Christmas and the best of
the holiday season...
-Carol Sarich
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| would like to thank our maintenance staff, Fred and
Kaija for the great work this year. Especially dealing
with some of the emergencies that "just" happen at the
weirdest times. also thanks to the seasonal workers
Ken, Brian and Kohl. Great job Jessica. From my wife
Linda and myself, MERRY CHRISTMAS and all the best
in 2022. Please be safe this holiday season. All the best.
-Noel Tomlenovich

We want to wish every resident and community
member a very Merry Christmas and a Happy
Holiday season!

- Jess, Fred & Kaija

Seasonal Reminders
* Please ensure your finances are in good standing
at the village office. All outstanding utility bills are
added to your tax roll at the end of the year, and
continue to accumulate interest. If you would like

to find out your account balances please email
admin@shields.ca

The maintenance staff work very hard to ensure that snow removal happens in a timely
manner, but your patience is always appreciated. Please remember that you cannot
shovel snow from your driveway into the roadways, it must be piled off to the sides of
the road.

The new winter lake access has been created and keys are now available for a
refundable deposit of $100. If you are interested reach out to the admin office for a
registration for or more information.
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Christmas Events

Thank you to everyone who is participating in our different Christmas events. The kids
Christmas party was a great success and we are grateful for everyone who could make it

For those who have already started decorating
wooden posts, they look awesomel If you have
more submissions of decorated posts, please _)3%3
send pictures to admin@shields.ca

The Christmas window displays are still
taking place. Check each of them out as
they are 'unwrapped'

December 5 - 16 Mawson Drive
December 6 - 11 McCrimmon Crescent
December 10 - 8 Sunterra Drive
December 13 - 31 Mawson Drive
December 15 - 91 Procter Drive
December 17 - 52 McCrimmon Crescent
December 18 - 47 McCrimmon Crescent




